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Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know that I will be on leave for the remainder of Term 3. Late last term my 
mother had a serious fall and broke her hip. Following on from the surgery she had a long hospital stay 
and came home on the very first day of school this term. Unfortunately she still requires much care and 
supervision to carry out her daily routine. On top of that, two of my daughters are expecting babies in 
mid August and September and so I am intending to take several weeks long service leave to support 
them as they navigate the choppy waters of new parenthood.  It therefore makes sense for me to take 
leave for the rest of the term so that I can support my family members and so that the school has 
stability in its leadership structure.  Mr Bourke will be relieving as Principal in my absence and Mrs 
Copeland and Mrs Willett will be supporting him as Deputy Principals Administration. 
I intend to return to school in Term 4. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and all the best for a smooth Term 3.  
 

Mrs C Binns 
Principal 
 


